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I wish to register my objection to Sunnica’s proposed extension date  (18/07/2022).

I feel strongly that Sunnica have not done due diligence in submitting a FULL and COMPLETE application to
the Examining Authority in possibly the most crucial aspect ie: FAILING ago secure agreement with the
National Grid in Burwell.
We now see them scrabbling around trying to rush through another ill  thought out plan B to extend the
Chippenham Park substation. What survey’s into the impact on wild life, landscape, noise, traffic , upheaval and
distress to locals have been carried out?
 Given their tight new time table, will there be enough time to have proper consultation with interested parties?
 Sunnica have not shown themselves to be honourable in their dealings with people who’s lives will be
massively impacted by their abomination of a scheme and there is little trust that they will not just keep
“kicking the can down the road” and wear the opposition down. This is hugely upsetting and stressful to a large
number of people.
I would also like to add that the new proposed date of 18/07/2022 is detrimental to local communities as this is
in the middle of the school holidays and many people will have booked their own holidays ~ this includes
professionals and consultants. Childcare issues also occur for those wishing to take action against this project.
Please consider setting a later date no earlier than end of September /October.
Thank you for your time and consideration
Colleen Alexander
Sent from my iPad




